
 
ATTIRE 
 
Regalia (cap and gown) and appropriate attire are required.  Failure to comply with the 
Commencement dress code expectations outlined below will result in forfeiture of 
participation without warning.  Attire will be checked and approved prior to the 
ceremony. 
 
Royal Regalia (reserved for students who identify as male): Black dress pants with a 
white full-sleeve button-down shirt.  A tie (necktie or bow tie) must be worn.  The tie can 
be solid or patterned and should be the school’s colors (royal and white).  Black or 
brown dress shoes with black socks are required.   
 
White Regalia (reserved for students who identify as female): White or light-colored 
knee-length formal dress.  Avoid a-line dresses or dresses that have especially full 
skirts, since you will  need to zip your gown for the ceremony. Very high heels are not 
recommended, due to the texture of the field.  Shoes should be nude or white.  Skin-
tone hosiery may be worn.  
 
Non-binary or gender non-conforming students may wear either white or royal regalia 
and are to comply with the expectations for royal or white attire outlined above.   
 
Caps and Gowns are not to be decorated or altered in any way for the ceremony.  If 
your cap or gown are altered, you will not be permitted to participate in the ceremony. 
 
Jewelry should be tasteful and not distract from the solemnity of the ceremony. 
 
Purses or bags are not permitted. 
 
The following clothing items will prevent students from participating in the 
Commencement ceremony, without exception: jeans, shorts, polo shirts, t-shirts, tennis 
shoes, work boots, white socks, and any clothing items that violate the Dress Code 
outlined in the SPHS Code of Student Conduct. 
 
 
To order only a cap and gown, visit: 
 
https://www.balfour.com/shop/cap-gown-a0243762a0000?smi=65539 
The cap, gown and tassel unit will be shipped to the school.  The 
price is $23.00 
 

In order to guarantee price and delivery – 
order by January 15, 2022. 


